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CHANGES TO CHRSITMAS CELEBRATION 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Due to the changing pace of the Covid situation at present and in order to keep our staff, 
pupils and families safe, we have taken the decision to amend the arrangements for the 
Eastway Explorers and Nursery Christmas Celebration that we had planned for Thursday 9th 
December at 10.15-11.30am. 
 
You are still invited into school to watch your child/children perform wonderful Christmas 
songs and enjoy some refreshments, however we have taken the decision to omit the craft 
making part of the session to enable us all to stay safe outside, under our outdoor covered 
area.   
 
The Christmas Celebrations will now take place on Friday 10th December in 3 sessions, we 
have done this to reduce the number or parents/carers in school at the same time.  You are 
invited to attend the …………………..   session (individual letters coming home with time) 
 
We are also sorry to say that the children won’t be having a Christmas Party day on Thursday 
16th December, we will have a party morning on the last day of term with the children 
instead. If you still wish for your child to attend a full day on Thursday 16th December then 
please speak to Mrs Toolan in the office as this will now need to be charged 
 
We are asking that all visitors in school wear facemasks and adhere to social distancing and 
high levels of hygiene and infection control. If cases rise or there is additional risk at the 
time, the event may be cancelled; we will try to give families as much notice as possible, 
and only cancel if it is deemed unsafe to continue.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you in school soon.   
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Cullen and Mrs Grabe 
Nursery Teacher and Eastway Explorer’s Room Lead  
 


